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2nd May 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Clacton Trip  

 

As part of our final topic, ‘By the Sea’, we are studying two contrasting localities, Luton and Clacton. In order to enhance our 

study, we have arranged a trip to Clacton. Here we will be comparing land use on the streets near the sea front as well as spending 

some time on the beach and pier, where we can compare leisure activities. 

 

The trip will take place on Monday 10th June 2019. We aim to leave school by 08:20, so the children will need to be at school by 

08:00. We aim to leave Clacton, after our day of activities, by 15:15, arriving back at school at approximately 17:30. 

Please can all children wear their Bramingham school jumper, comfortable trousers, leggings or shorts (weather dependent) and 

trainers, as we will be required to walk a lot throughout the day. Also depending on the weather, your child may need a waterproof 

jacket. Each child will be provided with a yellow high visibility jacket on arrival to school. 

 

All children will require a packed lunch with drink. Please remember that fizzy drinks and sweets are not permitted. If your child 

is entitled to a free school meal, the kitchen can organise a packed lunch for them, however this does not include a drink 

therefore you will need to provide one for your child. Please indicate on the slip below whether your child requires a school 

made packed lunch and return it to your child’s class teacher by Monday 20th May 2019. 

The cost of this trip is £10.17 and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this amount. Please could you log onto your 

Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution along with completing and returning the parental consent form by Monday 

20th May 2019.  

We hope you will agree that this will be a fantastic learning opportunity for your child. Please see your child’s class teacher if you 

have any queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bavington and Mrs Hales. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________                

 

Clacton Trip 10/06/19 

 

Child’s name……………………………………    Class……………………………………………. 

 

 

Please tick the box if your child is in receipt of free school meals and needs a packed lunch to be prepared by the kitchen  
 

 

Signed.…………………………………….Parent/Guardian 
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